
 

Dear Riverview Parents, 

 

We are quickly approaching the end of the school year and hope you are enjoying the 

many events and fun activities that May brings.  Riverview students have received more 

awards and accolades than any other year we can remember, and we plan to continue 

that trend!  Our students have excelled both in and out of the classroom and we have so 

much to celebrate! Below are a few important items for your consideration: 

1. Memorial Day – This weekend we honor the brave men and women in our 

armed services that have made the ultimate sacrifice to preserve our 

freedom. Please take time to honor them and express gratitude to any individuals 

that have served (or are currently serving) in our armed forces. There is no 

school on Monday in honor of their sacrifice. 

2. Graduation – Graduation this year is set to occur at Riverside Park on 

Wednesday, June 7th (or the 10th Street Auditorium for inclement weather). The 

annual car parade leaves from the high school parking lot at 6:15pm and 

proceeds through Oakmont and Verona. The official graduation ceremony starts 

at 7pm on the field. Please join us to celebrate our 2023 Riverview graduates! 

3. 2023-2024 Budget – As you may or may not know, the preliminary budget was 

passed last month. The board will continue to discuss the budget in open session 

at the June 5th study session and the June voting meeting, which has been 

rescheduled for Wednesday, June 21st, 2023.  Please make note of the change. 

4. Gratitude – As the year winds down, please take time to look back and reflect on 

your child’s school experience.  If any staff member has made a positive impact 

on you or your child, please take time to reach out to them and let them 

know. This not only makes our staff feel appreciated but provides great feedback 

for the future. Thank you in advance. 

5. End of Year Events – You can keep up to date on all of our end-of-year events 

on the “District Calendar” link on our website and on our 

District Facebook and Twitter pages.  

6. June 7th (Half Day) – Please remember that June 7th is the official last day of 

school and it’s a half day. Lunches will be served. The Junior-Senior High School 

will dismiss at 11:08am and the elementary schools will dismiss at 

11:48am. Please take note. 

https://www.rsd.k12.pa.us/protected/MasterCalendar.aspx?dasi=&e=&g=&vs=13&d=&
https://facebook.com/whatsnewatriverview
https://twitter.com/RiverviewSD_


That’s all for this week. Please enjoy the extended weekend and continue to stay 

happy, peaceful, and safe. As always, we thank you for your continued support of the 

Riverview School District. 

 

Go Raiders!  

  

Sincerely, 

 

The Riverview Administration 

 


